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Traffic Delay - Pembina Port of Entry

NARRATIVE: Northbound I-29 motor vehicle traffic is essentially at a standstill, at the 

Pembina Port of Entry. The International Border remains open for essential travel, but 

significant delays for those motorists traveling into Canada should be expected. 

For questions regarding the delay and travel restrictions into Canada, contact the Canada 

Border Services Agency. 
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For More Information Contact: 
Sergeant Jeffrey Bauske 701-328-2447
jabauske@nd.gov 
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